MBALTIMORE

DEVELOPMENT CORPORATION

MEMORANDUM
TO: Honorable President and Members of the City Council
Attention: Karen Randle, Executive Secretary
L=}
FROM: M. J. Brodie, Presidexft%\?m
DATE: April 24, 2012

SUBJECT: City Council Bill No. 12-0056
City Streets — Closing - Pinkney Road and a 10-foot Alley

B e

The Baltimore Development Corporation (BDC) has been asked to comment on City

Council Bill No. 12-0056, an ordinance for the purpose of condemning and closing Pinkney
Road and a 10-foot Alley.

BDC has reviewed the council bill and has no objection to the proposed ordinance,
Pinkney Road and the 10-foot Alley are located in the Menlo Industrial Park in northwest
Baltimore. The Menlo Industrial Park is home to several thriving companies.

ce: Kaliope Parthemos
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